
 

 
PushIt! Lab is Coming to South Gippsland 

South Gippsland Shire Council is proud to welcome PushIt! Lab, a free hip-hop and electronic 

music workshop series, to South Gippsland these school holidays. 

Music industry facilitators will guide young people (12-25 year olds) in music production and song 

writing through a three day program. Production theory and practice, lyricism and song structure, 

recording and foundation Ableton production will be covered while participants create their own 

original music. 

The workshop will take place from 15-17 April from 10.00am to 4.00pm each day downstairs at 

Serafino’s, Bair Street, Leongatha. 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Community Strengthening Officer Sophie Dixon was 

encouraging young people to book their place as soon as possible. 

“PushIt! Lab is open to young people interested in making hip-hop and electronic music at any 

level. Only 13 places are available so registrations are essential. 

“Whether you’re already making bangers or are completely new to music making, this is the 

project for you!” said Sophie 

Registrations are now open at www.surveymonkey.com/r/QVZRRV5. Participants must commit to 

all three days. Food and drinks will be provided and transport assistance is available for those 

who may need it.  

For more information contact Sophie on 5662 9200, 0418 949 860 or 

sophied@southgippsland.vic.gov.au. Further details are also available on the South Gippsland 

FReeZA Facebook page or The Push It Inc. website www.thepush.com.au  
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